Dear FAMBA Families,

We want to extend a heartfelt thank you to all volunteers! Your support is invaluable! As
we kick off this busy month, here’s everything you need to know to stay engaged and make the
most of our upcoming activities!

SENIORS

e Senior Bios for the Senior Football Program are due by September 13, 2024.

HOME GAME VOLUNTEERS

e Concession Stand Committee: All slots are FULL! Thank you!
e Concessions: Each family should have one adult work one concession stand shift each
season. If you have not yet signed up to work at a game, please sign up here.
o Reminder: All volunteers must complete the volunteer form and email it to
fambainformation@gmail.com. The form can be found here.

SPIRIT TABLE

e FAMBA is selling stickers, lanyards, magnets, light-up bracelets and a few new items at
each of our home games. Be sure to stop by the table!

FUNDRAISING

e Marianna’s Hoagie and Pizza fundraiser runs through September 1- 13, 2024.
e Aunt Carol’'s Gourmet Dips fundraiser will run from September 4-18, 2024.
o Paper copies of all forms are available at Mr. Smith's office at the MS and HS.

BANQUET COMMITTEE

e We are in need of a banquet committee coordinator. There is already a banquet
committee of 3 volunteers who will support the planning efforts.

UPCOMING: AKV BAND FESTIVAL & FAMBA MEETING

e Tuesday, September 17 is the AKV Band Festival @ Valley High School


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScZhRPentrPAEW04ex0AYsKX6NxeilGtGpEKpdQAMifFx10cw/viewform
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4DAAA72BA7F4CE9-concession#/
https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1706903070/freeportk12paus/evqeudjoyw0bwpqbkn5n/guestvolunteerpacket.pdf
https://famba-pa.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/07/2024-Mariansas-Hoagies-Pizzas.pdf
https://famba-pa.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/08/Aunt-Carols-Gourmet-Dip-2024_2025-2.pdf

o As aresult, the FAMBA general meeting is rescheduled from Tuesday,
September 17 to Monday, September 16.

DOLLYWOOD
e The September installment of $250 per person is due by September 25, 2024.

LOOKING AHEAD: BAND TOUR DAY
e On Friday, September 27, 2024 the Marching Band will tour to District Schools.

STAY CONNECTED
Email: fambainformation@amail.com
Website: https://famba-pa.com
FAMBA Facebook Group

Here’s to a fantastic September and a great start to the season!

Best regards,
FAMBA
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